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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

15/09/2021  11:19:362020/5913/P OBJ Giselle Rowlinson As a parent having of a child attending CFBL school, I would like to express my concern about the planning 

application 2020/5913/P and object to it.

The proposed warehouse and distribution centre at this site in Spring Place would create a significant risk to 

the safety of our children who go to the nearby school, CFBL in the immediate vicinity. I do not think that this 

risk can be sufficiently mitigated by the applicant.

The proposed change of use for this site is therefore not acceptable. Other sites in more industrial areas ought 

to be more appropriate than a site in close proximity to schools.
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